
Support Cambridge Elementary School 

and our students by becoming a CES PTA 

member for the 23-24 school year! 

You get to choose your own level of involvement– attend 

meetings, volunteer your time or talents, participate in 

activities, and more– if and when you are able.

We look forward to joining forces with you and 

making the most of the school year ahead!

Deb Nevil, President

Deb Getek, VP

Jordan Bean, Secretary

Lori Hébert, Treasurer

Become a CES PTA member 

online via           givebacks: 

tinyurl.com/CESVTPTA

CONTACT: CES.PTA@LNSD.ORG

facebook.com/CESVTPTA

SAVE THE DATE: The 1st PTA Meeting is 

on Tuesday 9/12 at 5:30pm. Join us in 

the CES Conference Room or via Zoom!

instagram.com/CESVTPTA

mailto:ces.pta@lnsd.org


Support Cambridge Elementary School and our students by 

becoming a CES PTA member for the 23-24 school year! 

Register online via the CES PTA             givebacstore: tinyurl.com/CESVTPTA

Or you may return this form to school in your student’s folder 
with a check payable to CES PTA.

Once you sign up, we will add you as a contributor (add/edit access) to our shared Google 
Drive folder which we use for meeting agendas, collaborative planning, and more!

Membership fee: $15 per individual or $25 per family membership.
Note: $4.50 or $9 of this fee is remitted to the Vermont State PTA. 

MEMBER REGISTRATION FORM:

CONTACT: CES.PTA@LNSD.ORG

facebook.com/CESVTPTA instagram.com/CESVTPTA

Type of Membership:      ⃞    Individual ($15)    or       ⃞    Family ($25)

Full Member Name(s): 

Email(s):

Phone #(s):

Current CES student name(s) / 
grade level(s): [optional]

How would you most like to 
engage with the CES PTA in the 

23-24 school year? [optional]

mailto:ces.pta@lnsd.org

